
PVS August ʼ11 TOOT Update 
 
Calendar: 
August 3 - Culinaire Lunch from 11:45 AM – 1:00 PM.  Directions are in the attachment.  There is a 
chance that one or two late registrants can be accommodated.  Contact trip leader if interested -- 
contact info in attachment, following Summer Fest picture. 
 
September 20 - Monthly meeting (Mary Beale) at 7:30 PM 
 
September 27 - ExCom (Jablon) at 7:30 PM 
 
Previous Event Brief Review:  Summer Fest on Sunday July 17.   Summer Fest embraced the All 
Trips Party of previous years as well as providing a special Sunday afternoon event for all members 
to at least hear about what they might be missing.  There was a large attendance at this event held at 
the Vienna home of the hostess extraordinaire, Betty Lawrence, featuring BBQ and tasty 
accompaniments.  A full review of this event will be provided in the September TOOT. (See photo 
below) 
 
Snowmass 2012:  The trip is still open to couples and singles.  A single man and a single woman are 
looking for roommates. The trip flyer sent with July TOOT. 
 
Andorra 2012:  The PVS trip is full, but those interested can be placed on a waiting list or might find 
space with other clubs, including CGS, associated with BRSC. 
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Twenty-seven have signed up for the luncheon at Culinaire.  Reservations are 
essentially closed at this time.  (I could possibly add one or two more.)  The 
restaurant is reserved for us.  
Wednesday, August 3 is the date.  Arrive any time between 11:45 and 1:00, 
have a seat at any table, and order when you arrive.  Credit card is the only 
allowable form of payment.   
 
The restaurant is on the 12th floor at 1820 North Fort Myer Drive, Arlington, 
Virginia.  
The building is across the street from the back exit of the Rosslyn metro.  There 
is metered and garage parking available in Rosslyn also.   
 
The elevator in the building requires a keycard.  There will be someone in the 
lobby looking for the PVS guests and will use the card to send the elevator to 
the 12th floor.  Alternatively, hop on the elevator with a student and tell the 
student that you wish to go to the 12th floor. 
 
Contact me if you have any problems – cell 703 944 4653 or at 
ellie.thayer@comcast.net 
 

 

 

 


